
Remote login look and feel change 

You may have noticed a small change to the look of the Epic remote login screen. Because our 

organization is getting so much better at spotting potential security concerns, we wanted to alert 

you that this small change is expected and logging in is safe. Please see the screenshots below to 

see the differences: 

Past state  

 

Current state: 

 
 

This change comes as a result of increasing our security and two-factor authentication 

for remote login. If you have any questions or concerns, please call the Solution 

Center at 503-814-4357. 


